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8NORTH WAGGA 
NORTH WAGGA PUBLIC 
SCHOOL 

 

Building a Culture of Excellence 

: 6921 3533      : 54 Hampden Ave, North Wagga Wagga: www.northwagga-

p.schools.nsw.edu.au   : northwagga-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
 

 
 

 

Searching for tadpoles 

@ REEC. 

http://www.northwagga-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/
http://www.northwagga-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/
mailto:northwagga-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au


PRINCIPALS MESSAGE 
 

Welcome back! I hope you have had a relaxing and enjoyable holiday break and are ready for what 
will be a very busy Term 4. 
 
Our students are about to commence their Gymnastics Program that will run for eight weeks.  Nestled 
in the middle of that time we will be conducting our annual Athletics Carnival, Book Character Parade, 
a Colour Run, Cultural Enrichment Days, a ‘COVID-19 version’ of Kindergarten Orientation, all in the 
lead up to Year 6 Farewell and hopefully a Presentation Night!   
 
Our P&C have generously offered to provide a sausage sizzle and a drink on the day of the Colour 
Run, for every child. It is bound to be a fun filled day. It would be fabulous if the students can keep 
fundraising up until the day. The students can wear mufti clothes but we ask that they wear a plain 
white t-shirt. 
 
With the opening of two new schools in Wagga Wagga in 2021, we understand that some families 
may be looking to change their child’s school next year. If your child/ren will not be returning to 
NWPS in 2021 could you please contact the school as soon as possible. This information is 
necessary to allow us to plan for staffing and class structures.  
 
We have continued with the upgrading of the front of the school in the holidays with the replacement 
of the front path. It was becoming somewhat of a trip hazard and it has now been made the same 
width as the gate entry. I would like to thank ex-pupil and now proud NWPS dad, Dale Clemson, for 
the work laying the concrete. In the coming weeks a hedge will be planted either side of the path. 
 
Have a fabulous week. 
 
 
Trudy Standley 
Principal 
 

NOTES TO BE RETURNED 
 

2020 Athletics Carnival – Friday 25 September 2020 – Overdue 

Little Champions Gymnastics – Friday 16 October 2020 

 

 

ATHLETICS CARNIVAL 
 
 
 

 
 

   

Our annual Athletics Carnival is on this Thursday at 

Jubilee park athletics track. 

Please be aware that the students will need to bring 

their recess, lunch and drink bottles as there will be 

no canteen operating at the carnival. Students will 

be able to refill their drink bottles at the grounds. 

Please also ensure your children have their hats and 

apply sunscreen before coming to the carnival, 

sunscreen will be available to re-apply during the 

day. 

Unfortunately due to the COVID restrictions parents and spectators will not be 

permitted to attend the carnival. 



 

SCHOOL CALENDAR 

 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 
Term 4      

Week 1 12/10/2020 

 

School resumes 
for Term 4 for 
pupils and staff. 

13/10/2020 14/10/2020 15/10/2020 16/10/2020 

 
Cricket  
Coaching 
 
 

Week 2 19/10/2020 
 

Book Week 
 
Gym 
(Orange/Pink/ 
Kinder/Navy/ 
Black) 

20/10/2020 
 

Book Week 
 

Book Character 
Parade 

21/10/2020 
 

Book Week 
 

Gym 
(white/Red/Purple/ 
Yellow/Blue) 

22/10/2020 
 

Book Week 

23/10/2020 
 

Book Week 

 

Week 3 26/10/2020 
 

Gym 
(Orange/Pink/ 
Kinder/Navy/ 
Black) 

27/10/2020 28/10/2020 
 

Gym 
(white/Red/Purple/ 
Yellow/Blue) 

29/10/2020 30/10/2020 

 
Cricket  
Coaching 
 
 

 
 
 
  
 

BOOK WEEK PARADE 
F 

OOTSTE 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 

Tuesday 20 October  

Come dressed as your 

favourite book 

character. 

Unfortunately due to the COVID restrictions parents and spectators will not be permitted 

to attend the parade. 



ATTENTION YEAR 6: PHOTGRAPHS NEEDED 
Attention: Year 6 Photographs 
To create a virtual end of year display for our Year 6 students we would like them to bring in the following: 

• baby photo 
• kindergarten photo (if they didn't attend NWPS) 
• an Online Home Learning photo 

(Year 6 photos - will be taken in Week 6) 
 
 All photos will be scanned and returned home. Thank you for your assistance. 
Atlanta Hilton 
 
 
COVID 19 
 
 



COLOUR RUN 
PS SWI CARNAL 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our 

 

FREE SAUSAGE SIZZLE & DRINK 

All students will be receiving a free sausage 

sizzle and drink on the day. Thanks to our P&C. 

Students are able to wear mufti with a white T-Shirt 



 

GYMNASTICS  
 



 

REEC EXCURSION  
  

Stage 1 REEC 

Dinosaur 

excursion  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

PURPLE 
 

 
  

PURPLE class enjoying their 3D shape 

Stem challenge. 
 



 

PARENT CONTRIBUTIONS AND SUBJECT CONTRIBUTIONS 
 

Statement of accounts will be sent home next week. Could you please ensure that the extra curricular 

activities have been paid so these programs can continue into the future.  

Voluntary School Contribution is a voluntary contribution to the school and is set at $35.00 per child 

for the whole year. We would greatly appreciate if this could be forwarded to the school office to 

assist with the planning of the school budget. 

Each year we also request payment for “Subject Contributions”. This is a specific request for books 

used in individual classes and a photocopy levy. The contribution is $47.00 for each child. 

Parents are able to make a payment via our school web site. Click on  to pay 

by credit card.  

 

 

 

You do not need to enter 

the Student Registration 

Number 

REMINDER P & C MEETING 

The P & C Meeting will be held tomorrow, 

WEDNESDAY 14 OCTOBER, 6PM at the  

Palm and Pawn 



CANTEEN NEWS 
 

 

Canteen Roster 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Reminder – Please do not include recess items on lunch bags 

when ordering from the canteen 



COMMUNITY NEWS 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


